

The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Student's Archery club, held on 27/10/05

The meeting opened at 18.27

1. Apologies for Absence: None
Present: James, Ross , Owain, Mitch, Alex, Sonia, Ross's Girlfriend, Adam
Absent: None (Full Turnout - Nice one!)
2. The minutes of the previous meeting were passed
3. Main Business
 - a. GNAS Membership - From 13/10/05 3a. Affiliation is complete except for paying. Sonia to give cheque (£108) to Mitch to send off.
 - b. Jean will at some point be invited to bring in some of her more unusual bows for a fun shoot later in the year.
 - c. Equipment Order - From 13/10/05 3c: James has ordered equipment; it is expected to arrive any day now.
 - d. Club Clothing - From 13/10/05 3d: Designs submitted to committee for approval. Some debate as to whether purple University colours or Burgundy/Black AU colours to be used. GNAS rules may not allow black on shooting tops. Wider section of club to be asked about colours/style.
 - e. Brunel Open – From 13/10/05 3e: Being financed by private account. All names of those interested to Alex ASAP.
 - f. Driving – From 13/10/05 3f: Good luck to James & Mitch taking minibus tests next week!
 - g. Warwick Butts: 17 competitors. Some making own way, 15 seat minibus booked. Shooting session begins 12.00 (midday)
 - h. Birmingham Butts: To be held on 27/11/05. 17-seat minibus booked. Names of those wishing to go should be given to Alex ASAP.
 - i. Loughborough Butts: Date agreed: - 25th Feb. Hall to be booked. Jungle to book and also to take T for walkies...
 - j. Christmas Dinner: To be arranged by Jon
 - k. Challenge shield: Date set - 10th Dec. James to organise.
 - l. General Meeting to be held in the near future to elect new equip sec, social sec, and novice rep. Nominations to Committee: So far, one nomination for novice rep, Ian C.
4. Any other business
 - a. Sponsorship From 13/10/05 4a: Draft letter to be reviewed and re-written by Ross.
 - b. Internet: Adam to change advertised coaching times on the website to Wednesday instead of Sunday. Also to update pictures of committee in the relevant section of the website. Owain requested to

be nicer on the message boards. Owain tells Mitch to f*ck off. Adam also to put the name of the person in charge of the shoot on the website next to the session times.

- c. Registers: Owain to be in charge of registers. Registers should be taken at each shoot, care of the person who is in charge of the shoot.

5. Session rota

- a. Sat James
- b. Sun **CANCELLED**
- c. Mon Ross
- d. Wed Grace
- e. Thu Phil L
- f. Sat Adam
- g. Sun Owain
- h. Mon Andy N?
- i. Wed James
- j. Thu Phil L?

6. Confirmation of next meeting

- a. Proposed for 10/11/05

7. Meeting Closed: 19:34